
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 6, 1972 

Dear Vic: 

Few people in American political life 
have been privileged to know the great 
sense of achievement we were able to 
share as participants in the Republican 
National Convention. What was accom­
plished in those few days reenforced 
our common devotion to the principles 
of our Party, set a positive course for 
the campaign, and reached out to citizens 
across the land to help form what I have 
termed 11 a new majority. 11 

For these successes we are all deeply 
grateful, and I want to express my own 
heartfelt thanks to you for your special 
contributions as a Delegate to the 1972 
Convention. Of course, the real task is 
still ahead of us. We must work as never 
before to carry our message to the voters, 
and it is good to know that we can count 
on the leadership you provided in August 
to help bring us to victory in November. 

With my appreciation and best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
7690 Southwest Fairmoor Street 
Portland, Oregon 97225 


